
JHS PAC update for February 
2020 

 
● PAC requested some help with bullying prevention - stay tuned for 
updates over the month of February. 
 
● The PAC Outdoors Committee paid for the installation of a second 

wall tent over the summer so that it could be used for outdoor education/CEPA.  We also 
had 2 thermometers installed outside on the school grounds. Thanks to Kerry 
Wheler who has volunteered to help start the fire in the wall tents on non-CEPA days.   

 
● PAC organized an Arts night with Monique Marinier for the teachers at the end of 

January.   
 

● Thanks to Wendy Campeau and YK1 for setting up the online sign-up for hot lunches.  
You received an email last week about our Subway lunches.  You can now pay with a 
credit card!  Our next Subway lunch is this coming week - February 13. 
 

● School Renewal 
○ Accommodation plans are being finalized 
○ Stayed tuned for more answers on last day of classes  
○ As the school will be a new building, a school renaming was suggested.  Please 

join us at the next PAC meeting if you are interested in spearheading this. 
 

● Updates from the JHS School Renewal Advisory Committee 
○ Click here for the terms of reference for this committee. This committee is 

reviewing the actual design and plans for the new school.  They have completed 
all the plans now with Stantec and will be presenting it to ECE, YK1 board, JH 
Sissons teachers and finally our parents.    
 

● We will be providing lunch for the teachers on February 26th - please email the PAC 
at jhspac@gmail.com if you’re interested in helping out. 

 
● PAC is seeking a new PAC Chair/Co-Chair! If you're interested, please come to our next PAC 

meeting. We can provide some solid mentorship. 
 
● Any questions or inquiries can be sent to jhspac@gmail.com 

 
● Please come and join us - PAC meets the first Wednesday of the month at 7pm in the music 

room.  Our next one is March 4th, 2020. 


